
 Nurse’s Notes-Spring Break Edition 

 Just a few updates as we start Spring Break! 

 NOVIR Testing 

 COVID testing by NOVIR will end on March 24, 2023 at both Stormonth and Bayside.  We do 
 have a limited number of home tests available in both Health Offices.  Please let us know if you 
 need one.  You are also able to order free home tests from the state and the USPS, while 
 supplies last. 

 Free home tests from the State of Wisconsin:  https://www.sayyescovidhometest.org/ 
 Free home tests from USPS:  https://faq.usps.com/s/article/At-Home-COVID-19-Test-Kits 

 Illnesses at School 

 We have been seeing cases of the “stomach flu” (vomiting, diarrhea, abdominal pain) over the 
 last few weeks.  Please remember that students must stay home for 24 hours after their last 
 episode of vomiting, diarrhea, or fever.  We appreciate your efforts to keep all of our students 
 healthy! 

 We are still seeing occasional episodes of Strep Throat, though the numbers are down 
 considerably from earlier in the winter.  Some children present with unusual symptoms that 
 mimic other illnesses, so if you are concerned, please follow up with your care provider. 

 Have a relaxing and healthy Spring Break! 
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